
From: Heather Reid <here210@gmail.com> 
Sent: October 3, 2023 9:42 AM 
To: Communicate <Communicate@Temagami.ca> 
Subject: request for a delegation 
  
Mayor and council 
  

Request for a delegation at the next regular council meeting 

RE:  Repairs/maintenance on the Trappers Cabin and boardwalk 
I am asking for the Mayor and Councillor to take into consideration the materials and repair costs to 
replace some of the boards on the boardwalk and more serious repairs on the Trappers cabin when they 
are doing their 2024 budget. 
 I believe there are 4 boards on the boardwalk that have serious rot in the centers and another 7 that 
should be replaced.   The Trappers Cabin itself needs the roof repaired and the floor itself has become 
spongy.   I’m not a builder/contractor so I don’t know what kind or amount of materials would be 
needed to do these repairs.  
The Beaver Pond, the Temagami Fire Tower and surrounding trails are major tourist attractions for the 
Municipality and are also places that are regularly frequented by locals.  I would hate to see these 
structures become unsafe and ultimately beyond repair.   
I have attached photos that show some of the damaged boards. 
Thank you 
Heather Reid 
here210@gmail.com 
705-647-2346 
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